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 Friday Note  

17th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Reading Raffle 

Key Stage 1 - Panda 55% 

Key Stage 2 - Falcon 96% 

 

Help your child with home reading  

Please can you make sure that you hear your child 

read their school reading book at least four days each 

week. This needs to be recorded in their reading 

record book. At KS1 we ask parents and carers to fill 

out the comments, whereas in KS2,  

the children should be recording 

what they have read and writing a 

comment. Both reading books and 

reading record books need to be in 

school EVERY DAY! 

 

Swimming days - Term 6 

Tuesday - Year 3    Wednesday - Year 5 

Thursday - Year 1   Friday - Reception 

Swimming kits 

If you have any spare swimming kits at home that 

your child doesn’t wear anymore. Please feel free to 

bring them into school for a donation. 

KS1/KS2 sports day times - Thursday 30th June 

9:15am - Year 4, 5 & 6 

1.15pm - Year 1, 2 & 3 

EYFS sports day - Monday 4th July  

Due to Westfield 100 year celebrations on Friday 1st 

July. EYFS sports day (Nursery & Reception) is on 

Monday 4th July starting at 1.15pm. 

Westfield 100 year celebration day - Friday 1st July 

We are busy planning a day full of celebrations to 

mark Westfield's 100th birthday on Friday 1st July.  

We would like to ask each year group along with staff 

to dress from a different decade over the last 100 

years on the day. 

 

Nursery and Early years - 2000-2022 

Year 1 - 1990s 

Year 2 - 1980s  

Year 3 - 1970s 

Year 4 - 1960s 

Year 5 - 1950s 

Year 6 - 1940s  

 

We would also like to invite you to an afternoon 

whole school concert on the day to share some music 

and dance from each of these decades. The concert 

will be an outside concert so please bring some 

sunshine! It will start promptly at 1.15pm and finish 

by 3pm. School band and performing arts club will 

also be performing during the afternoon and we have 

invited some ex members of Westfield staff to come 

along and join in the fun. 

 

Photos on social media 

Just a gentle reminder that please don’t post photos 

which include any other pupils (expect of course your 

own) on any social media platform. 

 

Year 6 camp - September 2022 

Just a gentle reminder that £260.00 payment for camp 

should have now been paid on ParentPay by following 

the set payment plan. Any issues please contact the 

school office. We would also like to invite you to a 

camp meeting on Wednesday 6th July at 3.15pm.  

 

Sun Down Club 

Due to various events taking place in school over the 

next few weeks. There will be no Sun Down Club after 

school on the following dates below. 

Friday 1st July    Friday 8th July    Thursday 21st July 

Weather Guidelines 

With the warmer weather that has arrived please may 

we remind you to provide your children with sun hats. 

http://www.westfieldprimary.com/


We recommend the ‘once a day’ sun cream and would 

be grateful if this could be applied in the morning 

before school. If your child needs to bring sun cream 

into school, it must be labelled with your child’s name 

and given to the class teacher who can lock it away 

securely until it is needed. Sunglasses can only be 

worn if they meet the government guidelines and 

have the safety mark. 

Sunglasses 

Pupils must wear sunglasses with UV protection to 

shield their eyes. Wrap-around sunglasses are 

especially good for children. Sunglasses should have a 

CE mark and British Standard mark. Plastic frames and 

lenses only unless prescription sunglasses 

Diary Dates 

June 

Thurs 30              KS1/KS2 Sports Day  

July 

Fri 1    Westfield School is 100 years old 

Mon 4                  EYFS Sports Day 

Wed 6                  School reports sent home 

Wed 6                  Year 6 camp meeting (current Year 5) 

Fri 8                      PTA Summer Fayre 

Weds 20              Year 6 Leavers Service 

Thur 21   Schools out for Summer 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Sign up today for 5 weeks of FREE cooking classes with the 

B&NES Wellbeing Service. Get your children involved with 

learning how to cook healthy, low cost meals. We have an 

upcoming course here at Westfield Primary School, starting on 

Tuesday 21st June at 4pm, all the ingredients and equipment are 

provided.  

The Wellbeing Service also run other online and in person courses 

so if you can’t make Tuesday 21st June contact them to arrange 

an alternative course. Their contact details to book and for more 

information are 0300 247 0050 or email 

BATHNES.thehub@hcrgcaregroup.com.’ 


